Allen Memorial Baptist Church 8 Church Street Candor, New York 13743 June 2021 Volume 2, Issue 6

AMBC NEWSLETTER

June 2021



Book suggestion for June



"Devote yourselves to prayer, being watchful and thankful."

Colossians 4:2

June brings us the first day of summer. Think picnics, camping, gardening, mowing the lawn and other outdoor activities. It's also a time of rebirth for all living things. May was the beginning of this new growth but now we see trees and flowers fully bloomed and in their prime.

As we enjoy the weather and get outside (for more reasons than just the weather), we are reminded that God created the grass, trees, flowers and that he ultimately created us. So take a few moments to thank Him for all of his creations that we enjoy at this time - the beginning of summer. Thank him for renewed life in all the baby bunnies and even those pesky chipmunks.

I thank Him for every single day the sun shine! I thank Him for all the rain drops that come down to quench the earth and help all the plants grow! I even thank Him for being able to get out and mow the grass that grew from all the rain we received. Look around at the wonders of summer. Though it has been a very tough year, we still have so much to be thankful for!

WAYS TO GIVE YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS:

In person—drop your check, cash or pew envelope in one of the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or front of the church.

Online—www.ambccandor.com/give



COME JOIN US!

Each Sunday we have an opportunity to stay connected in worship by attending our Sunday service to enjoy to a shared message and study through scripture.

Join us as we continue to enjoy our worship and messages with senior pastor, Scott Burtis. I encourage you, if you have not already, to join us in our sanctuary on Sunday mornings at 9:45 am and also join us at 11:15 am for our inperson Sunday School. We are also live streaming on YouTube. Check our website at www.ambccandor.com for more details.

Please be sure to contact us if you need anything!

As we enter this sixth month of the year, we have much to be thankful for!

First, a good spirit is present in our church. This is evident as we meet together each Sunday, but also was seen in our recent Annual Meeting as we celebrated all that God has been doing in the past year, as we selected leadership positions for the year ahead, and as we approved a budget to guide us as we seek to fulfill he ministry that God has for us.

Next we are thankful for the decreasing COVID-19 cases and the relaxing of some of the guidelines. We are grateful for God's protection to those in our church and community. In the past few weeks we have seen a steady increase in our attendance and ministry opportunities are now being added to our calendar.

Also, we are praising God for His work in His people here in the Candor area. We enjoyed a very special National Day of Prayer on May 6th as 38 brothers and sisters in Christ gathered at McNeil Pavilion to spend time praying together. We look forward to more opportunities like this in the coming months.

As we move into the coming summer months let's submit ourselves to God and His leading in our personal lives and in the life of this, His church. Will you pray with me for a continual sighting of new faces that join us for worship, for consistent, joyful giving, and for willing hearts to serve Him in the ministry opportunities we have?

On Sundays, we have recently looked at Spiritual Warfare and Prayer. Remember that the battle is ever-present around us and we are to be praying people—honest prayers about everything that are continually lifted to our Great God. We need Him and His forgiveness, love, guidance, and power each and every day! What a mighty God we serve!

Pastor Scott



June 2021



	_							
I		s.	3	10	17	24	31	
l		:	7	6	16	23	30	
I	2021	⊢		00	15	22	29	
	y 2	3		1	4	7	28	
١	July	⊣		9	13	20	27	
		\mathbb{Z}		2	12	61	26	
l		S		4	=	8	25	

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
		1	2	E	4	5 11:00am-1:00pm Spring-Tacular
Communion	7	6:00pm Deaconesses' Meeting 6:30pm Trustees' Meeting B-Chris Teribury	9 A-Ron & Cheryl Koger	10 A-Mike & Anita Westgate	11	12
B-Becky Aman 10:00 Family Worship and Picnic at Hickories	14	15 B-Zeb Soper	16	17 6:00pm Deacons' Meeting	18	19
20 Father's Day	21	22	23 B-Jillian Teribury	24	25	26
27 A-Aaron & Becky Aman Graduation Sunday	28	29	30			
Regular Sunday Services:	9:45am Worship Service 9:45am Journey Kids 11:15am Sunday School					

Announcements for this newsletter should be received by Tammy Podufalski by the 23rd of the month prior to publication. You can send your announcement to Tammy by email at ambcsecretary@hotmail.com, phone at 607-280-4039 or by placing your announcement in the Secretary box in the hallway near the offices.



Mark your Calendar

June 5	11:00 am-1:00 pm Spring-
	tacular in parking lot
June 6	Communion
June 13	10:00 Service and Picnic
	Pavilion #4—The Hickories
June 20	Father's Day
June 27	Graduation Sunday
July 19-22	VBS
July 22	VBS Closing Program/Family



Sign up for the Family Picnic at the Hickories (Pavilion #4) in the Fellowship Hall. The worship service will begin at 10:00am with a picnic following. All food and beverage will be provided. Please bring your own table service.

Return your baby bottles filled with change to Tammy Podufalski by June 20. This fundraiser benefits the Life Choices Center in Binghamton, New York.



Daily Bible Reading Plans:

For online reading and videos:

www.branchtogether.org www.backtothebible.org www.blueletterbible.org www.biblegateway.com





Have you volunteered to help with VBS yet this year? Please see Angela Burtis if you are interested in helping with this year's VBS Program: To Mars and Beyond. VBS will be held from July 19 through 22 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm.

If you would like to help decorate the 4th of July float or participate (either riding or walking) in the parade, please see Arianna Aman.

Children who are preschool age (and pottytrained) through those going into 5th grade next year are invited to attend.



Do you have a musical talent that you'd like to share as either special music (individually or in a group) during our worship service? Maybe you'd be interested in joining our praise team? See BreAnna Spires or Pastor Scott if this is something you are interested in doing.

Can we pray for you? Go to our website and click on I NEED PRAYER.

If you are interested in joining a group of us who will be praying for online prayer requests that come in through our website, please contact Tammy Podufalski and she can add you to the email list.